
Clubs from
Coast to Coast
Hold Meetings

Alumni clubs of the University of Okla-
homa from Washington, D. C ., to San
Francisco, California, met during the past
two months .

From the East Coast came a report of a
TV party held October 10 in Washington
to view the nationally telecast Texas-O.U .
football game . Lyman Bryan, '48journ, and
Al Cromley, Daily Oklahoman staffer in
Washington, were co-chairmen of the
event . In a letter to club members, Presi-
dent Don Eaton, '47-'49, notified them
that the club was planning a special ob-
servance of its 10th anniversary March 15 .

From the West Coast came word of a
meeting of the San Francisco and Bay area
alumni club November 12 . Savoie Lottin-
ville, '29ba, director of the University Press,
met with the group . Lottinville spoke and
showed films of O.U.'s sixtieth anniversary
celebration . George Penney, '28-'30, was in
charge of arrangements for the dinner
meeting .

And from points in between came notices
of other meetings . Philadelphia area alum-
ni met for their second annual business
meeting at the DuPont Country club Octo-
ber 25 . Dr . Eldon S . Magaw, '28ba, '31
Law, -president, presided . New officers
were elected . Paul Barton, '19bs, was
chosen president ; Edgar W. Fielding, '14
ba, vice president, and Mrs . Sara Hobbs
Cordell, '32ba, secretary-treasurer. A loan
fund, designated as the Delaware Valley
Student Loan Fund, was established by the
group . The fund is being deposited with
the Alumni Development Fund of O.U. for
use by students at O.U. coming from an
area that includes parts of Pennsylvania
and New Jersey and all of Delaware .

The alumni club of Topeka-Lawrence,
Kansas, area held a meeting November 13
in the Union building of Washburn Uni-
versity, Topeka . Ed Goldsmith, '49bus,
president, was in charge of the meeting.
The O.U.-Kansas football film was shown
and officers were elected . They are Thomas
Barker, '25bs, '38m .ed, president ; Esther
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THE NORTH PLAINS of TEXAS Alumni club met October 27 in Borger. L . C. Keaton, '45eng,
club president, was in charge of the meeting, . Shown above are some of the North Plains
alumni who attended . Guy Brown, '42ba, '48ma, assistant alumni secretary, met with the group .

M. KANSAS.	 met October 26 to receive their charter as au alumni club . In
attendance were (f .r .) Mrs . Mary Hanson, '47-'48, club secretary-treasurer ; Mrs . Granville
McElroy; Mrs . C . Ross Shirley ; (b.r.) George Hanson, '50geol; C . Ross Shirley, '51pharm,
and Granville McElroy. McElroy was elected president of the southwestern Kansas alumni club .

SAN FRA ncisco Alumni CLUB met November 12. Savoie Lottinville, '29ba, director of the
University Press, spoke to the group . He is shown at the dinner meeting with Dick Pearce,
'3lba, left, and Clarence A. Cooley, '17, club president, right, both residents of San Francisco .



WHEN Guy BROWN, '42ba, '48ma, assistant secretary of the Alumni Association, visited in Guy-
mon in November he stopped by the home of Vincent Dale, '33, and Mrs. Dale . The Dales are
seen in their home, displaying some of the art work that is bringing Dale public attention.

home at Fort Hood, Texas, where Lieutenant Wil-
liams is stationed with the armed forces .
BARNEI'T-BATES : Miss Kay Eleanor Barnett,

Hollis, became the bride of William Gordon Bates,
'53geol, Tulsa, October 30 in the First Christian
Church, Norman . After a trip to Colorado Springs,
the couple is now at home in Norman .
John Y. Graham, '53d .ed, was erroneously rc-
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ported to be head of the music department of the
Troy, Alabama, highschool in the October issue
of Sooner Magazine He is head of the music de-
partmcnt at the college there.

Rex E. Cheek, '53eng, has joined Ball Associ-
ates, Oil and Gas Consultants in Washington, D.
C., and is making his home in Arlington, Virginia .
Check was the recipient of a Stanolind Oil and
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Gas Company Fellowship Award for the 1952-53
academic year, and under the terms of this award
he completed a research project entitled "Fluid
Mapper In Secondary Recovery of petroleum."
DARROUGH-LOGAN : Miss Dorothy Darrough,

'52ba, Oklahoma City, became the bride of James
Duke Logan, '53ba, Norman, October 31 in St .
Luke's Methodist Church, Oklahoma City . After
a wedding trip to Hot Springs, Arkansas, the cou-
ple is now at home in Norman .

Donald G. Atkins, '53journ, is editor of Ground
Accident Digest, restricted quarterly publication is-
sued at Tinker Airforce Base, Oklahoma City, in
the interest of promoting safety . Atkins has been
employed in safety- promotion at the base for more
than a year . His work includes writing news and
features for other publications at the base and
teaching orientation classes for new employees.

Alumni Clubs . . .
Turvey, '19ba, '19fa, vice president, and

Avis Stoll, '39ba, secretary-treasurer .

Liberal, Kansas, alumni met October 26
to receive a club charter. Guy Brown, '42
ba, '48ma, assistant alumni secretary, at-
tended the dinner meeting and presented

the charter. Officers of the club are
Gran-ille McElroy, '49pharm,president; Clyde

Towery, '51eng, vice president, and Mrs.
Mary Hanson, '47-'48, secretary-treasurer.
The North Plains of Texas Alumni club

met October 27 in Borger. Club President
L. C. Keaton, '45eng, was in charge of the
meeting.
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